
 
 
 
 
November 14, 2007 
 
 
 
Premier Brad Wall 
Legislative Building 
Regina, SK 
S4S 0B3 
 
 
Dear Premier Wall: 
 
On behalf of the 93,775 members of the Saskatchewan Federation of Labour, I 
write to congratulate you and the Saskatchewan Party in your recent election 
victory.  We look forward to working with your government in a co-operative, 
consultative and respectful way. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Larry Hubich 
President 
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